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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

School Reopens  

Monday 24th February 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 5th March 

 

We wish all parents 
and carers a wonderful 
half-term break. 
Thank you for contin-
ued support.  

     From the  

        Eyfs Team  

 

  

  

Our Book of The Week: Supertato  

Words of the week: Phase 3 tricky 
words 

Letter of the week: j,v,w,x,y 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Labelling Clothes 

Please ensure all personal items are labelled. Children have 
access to the playground as well as the hall during lunch 
time and often will leave jumpers lying around. Please label 
them so we can get them back to you.   

Superheroes  

Next half term we will be learning all about Superheroes!  
We would love the children to bring in any stories they have 
based on superheroes.  If you are a real life superhero  
(doctor, firefighter, police officer, teacher, nurse, dentist etc) 
and would like to come and talk to the children then please 
let your child's class teacher know. 

 

 

 

 

 

We know you all get up to lots of lovely things 
during the holidays. We would love to see what 
you have been doing and share this with the class 
when you get back.  

Also, can you take a trip to the library and choose 
a book to read with a family member?  

Fortnightly Family Task 

Oswald Road  


